March 2, 2017

Ms. Linda lonta
Athletic Director
Union High School

Dear Linda,

I am writing to request the use of the Union HS football field to hold Snapple Bowl practices for
the 2017 annual Snapple Bowl. The Snapple Bowl is in its 24th year of supporting The
Children’s Specialized Hospital in Mountainside and providing a great experience for our Union
County cheerleaders and football players. Over the years Union HS has been well represented
in this game by not only your student-athletes, but also your coaching staff.

This year we are requesting the use of your facility on the following dates;
July 10, 11, 12, 17, 18 from 6:00 pm until 8:00 pm
The Snapple Bowl is fully insured and we will have a certified Athletic Trainer at ali practices.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your assistance
in supporting our Union County All-Stars.

Sincerely,

Scott Miller
Union County General Manager
Snapple Bowl
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March 8, 2017

We, at Battle Hill School, would like to utilize our grounds for a Pasta Night
Fundraiser on April 28, 2017 during the hours of 3:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.
Specifically, we would like to utilize the kitchen, cafeteria, outside grounds, and in
the event of inclement weather, also the auditorium. An Aramark representative

’

Vasiliki Caracassilis, will be volunteering her time to oversee the kitchen.

This fundraiser will be raising money to be donated to the Jason Lopes Fund
and the Crystal Scretchen Fund.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to reach out to
me. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Best Regards,

Christina Birstler




